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On Monday, we were visited by Ensemble 360 who performed a  
wonderful concert for children in years two to six. Aashima and  
Aleksandra, who were both in the audience, have written a fantastic     
review of the show: 
 
On Monday, Ensemble 360 visited our school to perform live music to us.  
We learned about the diversity of music around the world.  We explored 
the countries Italy, Austria, UK, Brazil, Peru, Australia, Russia and China 
and how they celebrate their unique music.  The children were intrigued 
and fascinated by the instruments. 
 
Ensemble 360 are performing a concert at The Royal Spa Centre,  
Leamington, on March 19th.  It would be awesome if you’re able to join 
them! 
 
By Aashima and Aleksandra (Year 6) 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


On Tuesday, we performed a  
fantastic assembly all about The 
Great Fire of London. 

The fire started in a bakery in 
Pudding Lane on September 3rd 
1666. 

The fire lasted 4 days!  Diarist 
Samuel Pepys recorded the whole 
event in writing. 

Many buildings were made from 
wood and were destroyed by the 
flames. 



They threw buckets of water on 
the flames! 

The king ordered that all  
buildings in future should be built 
from brick or stone. 

The song, “London’s Burning” is 
all about the events of 1666. 

People tried to escape in boats 
down the river. 



Last week, we had two Miss Jewsburys in school!  Our 
very own Miss Jewsbury (Y4 teacher) invited her sister, 
who works for an electricity generating company, in to 
class to help deliver a science session.  Pupils enjoyed a 
carousel of activities which included building and recording 
circuits and learning all about static electricity.  Fantastic 
learning! 
 
 



       Children in Y3 are 
    continuing to work with  
visual artist, Ben Sadler, as part of 
the SPLAT! chidren’s arts’ festival, 
produced in collaboration with 
Warwick Arts’ Centre.  This week, 
pupils explored emotions, working 
with laser cut, wooden pieces to 
create a collage. 







We are very lucky to have such a wonderful setting for our school and take great 
pride in keeping our outdoor environment as attractive as possible.  However, pres-
ently, we are having a problem with litter which is spoiling the school grounds.      
Despite our caretaker litter picking on a regular basis, we are finding large amounts 
of rubbish in the borders and hedges and politely request that all litter is placed in 
the playground bins.  We are collecting lots of confectionery wrappers and would also 
like to remind you that children are not allowed sweets in school.  If your child is 
given a sweet treat because a pupil in their class is celebrating a birthday, please 
make sure they put the wrapper in the bin.  Many thanks in anticipation of your    
cooperation. 

Well done to Katelyn and McKenzie who played so nicely together with 
the Lego at lunch time. 





Our next Mufti Day, when children can wear non-school uniform, is Friday 24th 
March.  Mufti  is a fund raising event so we do ask you to provide your child with a 
donation of 50p for school fund.  Despite government cuts to our school budget, 
we try to keep costs to parents to an absolute minimum and use school fund to  
purchase “extras” such as games and resources which make pupils’ learning even 
more exciting.  Please remember to make your donation of 50p per child.  Thank 
you! 

Everything is coming up roses this week in EYFS!  
The children have created a wonderful vegetable 
patch by clearing away shrubs, digging the soil and 
planting potatoes, carrots and lettuce.  They are 
carefully tending the patch and were very excited 
yesterday to see that the lettuce had started to 
grow!  Pupils have also made fabulous miniature  
gardens as part of their home learning 

Please note that, for safeguarding reasons,  parents/carers are not allowed access to the 
classrooms during the school day.  If you are dropping a child off at Breakfast Club, 
please do not visit the classrooms unless you are accompanied by a badge wearing   
member of staff.  This is to protect the safety of our pupils.  Thank you for your        
understanding in this important matter. 



 

 



 
Diary dates do sometimes change due to unforeseen circumstances.  If any date 
changes, we will always notify you via text or letter.  However, the following dates 
are correct at the point of going to press!! 
 
Monday 20th March    “Kwik Cricket” session for Y4 
Tuesday 21st March 2017  Y1 JL class assembly at 9.15 am. 
Thursday 23rd March 2017  PTA cake raffle. 
Thursday 23rd March 2017  Y2 ES visit Leamington Art Gallery 
Thursday 23rd March 2017  Y5 Kip on a Ship residential, London. 
Friday 24th March 2017  Y5 return from Kip on a Ship trip. 
Friday 24th March 2017  Mufti Day (bring 50p for School Fund.) 
Monday 27th March 2017  “Kwik Cricket” session for Y4. 
Mon 27th—Fri 31st March 2017 Grandparent Gardening Week 
Tuesday 28th March 2017  Y1 MB class assembly at 9.15 am. 
Tuesday 2th March 2017  Y5, RSC workshop, 9.30—11.30am. 
Wednesday 29th March 2017 Skip 2B Fit workshops for Y1—6 
Thursday 30th March 2017  Big Dig on the allotment from 3.30—4.30pm 
Friday 31st March 2017  Big Dig on the allotment from 3.30—4.30pm 
Monday 3rd April 2017  Level 2 Bikeability course for Y5/6, 10.00am—12.00pm. 
Tuesday 4th April 2017  Level 2 Bikeability course for Y5/6,9.30am 0 12.00pm. 
Tuesday 4th April 2017  Level 1 Bikeability Course for Y3/4, 1.00—3.00pm. 
Wednesday 5th April 2017  Level 2 Bikeability course for Y5/6, 9.30am—12.00pm. 
Wednesday 5th April 2017  PTA Easter bingo, 5.30pm—7.00pm. 
Thursday 6th April 2017  International  language activities at 3.20pm 
Friday 7th April 2017  Break up for Easter holiday. 
Monday 24th April 2017  Return to school for the Summer term. 

Best wishes from Miss Glenny  
(Associate Head Teacher) 


